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On 1st, 6th and 8th of March the ACSSQ, Aix-Marseille Université (AMU) and its provider Adrets are 
organizing three meetings about AlpSatellites project. The events aim at launching AlpSatellites with the 
local stakeholders, at creating a community which will follow the project and at collecting their 
perspectives on the development of remote working in the Guillestrois-Queyras, Grand Briançonnais, 
Pays des Ecrins areas. The meetings will be divided into 4 phases: a presentation of the project, 
testimonies of remote workers in the area, workshops (World-Café), convivial time. 
In February, entrepreneurs, students, regional and local institutions from Valle d’Aosta participated in 
the first AlpSatellites workshops organized by the Unité des Communes valdôtaines Evançon. It was the 
opportunity to discuss how to attract new residents, especially young people, to mountain areas by 
offering remote working solutions. Many ideas emerged such as increasing the “workation”offers (work 
and vacation) and providing scattered co-working spots, across public and private spaces, to target new 
residents and tourists at the same time.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


